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HB 2005 is completely unnecessary and would only make current law abiding 

citizens of the defined items criminals. This is nothing more than a back door ban on 

items allowed under federal law and US and Oregon constitution. No gun is 

traceable. A serial number does nothing after the initial purchase of a firearm, and 

nothing in the event an item is stolen or handed down from parent to child. As an 

'independent' registered voter, this pushes me further away from Democratic 

candidates, as the bill doesn't address the core issues of crime; only the tool of 

certain criminals, and blankets the law-abiding folks in legal peril.  


